
 

Beware of fraudulent job offers 

This is to notify the public that some unscrupulous persons posing themselves 

as employees/representatives/agents of Indian Institute of Banking & Finance 

(IIBF), Mumbai and its associate/offices with ulterior motive to earn wrongful 

gain and/or cheat the public at large are fraudulently offering jobs online on 

certain websites/through telephone calls/WhatsApp soliciting prospective 

candidates for job. 

It has come to our notice that these people are using the name and logo of Indian 

Institute of Banking & Finance (IIBF) with a view to tarnish the image and 

reputation of Indian Institute of Banking & Finance. 

We wish to caution the general public that Indian Institute of Banking & Finance 

HAS NEITHER appointed NOR authorised any person or agency to offer jobs to 

people online on such websites, or to act on our behalf or use the name and 

logo/websites to such fraudulent activities.  

The public in general are advised not to be attracted or lured by any of their 

communication which solicit payment or otherwise. 

ln case any member of the public is lured and offered a job with the Company 

and parted with any money in the form of token money, service charges, 

refundable or non-refundable security deposit, advance or in any other name; 

or accepted employment from such fraudulent entities or persons, it will be at 

the sole responsibility of the persons concerned/ candidate. Indian Institute of 

Banking & Finance will not accept any liability for the actions of 

candidates/persons on such spoofed mails/communications. 

 


